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January 16, 2015

As The Body of Christ
We Pray Together

If you are coming to
Anchorage for hospital

treatment and would like a
pastoral visit, please contact

the Presbytery office.

Duke Morrow & family
George & Lydia
Agnasagga

And our military chaplains:

Rev. Ted McGovern
Rev. Patrick Bracken
Rev. Kevin Wainwright
Rev. John Kaiser

The Spring Presbytery
meeting will be held at
Immanuel Presbyterian
Church in Anchorage on
February 27th & 28th.

Churches:
Please remember to
send in the contact

information for your
Elder Commissioner as

Dear Melissa,

Volunteer Groups Needed for Gambell this Summer

Come to Gambell and help finish the new church building!
Now it the time to get your mission team organized to come and help finish
the new church building in Gambell. Last fall the outside of the building was
constructed and this summer and fall we are going to finish the inside of
the building.  To date we have two teams scheduled and are hoping to fill
the rest of the calendar by Easter Sunday (April 5).  If you can't find a team
of 8-10 from your church and still want to help, let us know when you want
to come and we will schedule you with others from our presbytery.   The
following weeks are available: 

July 6-16, July 20-30, Aug 3-13, Sept 1-10, Sept 28-Oct 8,
Oct 12-22, Oct 26-Nov 5, & Nov 9-19

Check out the Gambell New Building webpage for additional information or
contact Danna Larson, Yukon Presbytery Gambell Church Mission Team
Coordinator (dllsitka@gmail.com) or volunteer@pbyukon.org.
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soon as possible.
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Eagle River Presbyterian Church is seeking a part-time (10 hours per week) Youth
Ministry Director. The ideal candidate will be enthusiastic, have demonstrated leadership
and communication skills, and be able to work with others in a team environment.
Minimum qualifications: high school diploma with either a college degree or progress
towards one preferred. For more information and a complete position description, please
contact Rev. Piper Cartland at 907 694 5753 or via email at erpcpastor@gci.net.

Bingle Camp at Harding Lake is looking for a new Executive Director. This is
a part time ministry position which requires full time hours during the two
months of summer camp programming, but has flexibility throughout the rest
of the year. The salaried position provides a compensation of $1,500/month.
The Executive Director will work directly with and be accountable to the
Bingle Camp Executive Board.  Bingle Camp is an interdenominational
outdoor Christian ministry, and as such, the Executive Director must be a
professing Christian, interested in working with all local churches, and must

have professional ministry experience (preferably camp ministry experience). Please submit resume and questions
regarding the position, including compensation, to davidbooher@gmail.com.

Great Plains region, May 4-6 (Mon-Wed) Fremont, NE
Mountain States region, Sept. 17-19 (Thur-Fri) Albuquerque, NM

Middle America region, Sept 29-Oct.1 (Tue-Thur) Tulsa, OK 
*North Central region, Oct. 6-8 (Tue-Thur) Angola, IN 

Pacific Northwest region, Oct. 6-8 (Tue-Thur) Newport, WA 
Pennsylvania/northeast region, Oct. 12-14 (Mon-Wed) Mt. Pleasant, PA

*Montreat/southeast region, Oct. 19-21 (Mon-Wed) Montreat, NC  

* Both the North Central and Montreat regions offer a Barnabas Track 
for first-call pastors, commissioned elders, and their spouses. 

This is an additional 24 hours at the beginning of the conference 
for focused conversation, ministry support, and community building.

January 23rd - 25th, 2015:
Presbytery Leadership Team Retreat

     Bingle Camp in Fairbanks

January 30th-31st, 2015:
Diana Butler Bass

     St. John UMC - See article (above) for times and further details.

February 27th & 28th, 2015:
Spring Presbytery Meeting

     Hosted by Immanuel Presbyterian Church in Anchorage.
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Quick Links

Presbytery of Yukon    | Synod of Alaska- Northwest    | PC(USA)
Presbyterians for Earth Care     | Presbyterian Foundation

This email was sent to office@pbyukon.org by office@pbyukon.org |
Update Profile/Email Address | Rapid removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy.

Presbytery of Yukon | 616 W. 10th Avenue | Anchorage | AK | 99501
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